
January 2025 

Suffolk County Registrar Report (Kasey N.) 

 

Good evening. My name is Kasey and I am an alcoholic. I am honored to serve as your 
Registrar for this current rotation. I am just coming into the position, and I will be receiving 
training from SENY soon. So, I thank you ahead of time for your patience as I transition into 
this position.   

If you are a new GSR, Alt GSR or Committee Chair, we welcome you! We need to register 
you with General Service. Please go to aaseny.org, scroll down about halfway, and choose 
to register as a new servant.  

I also have a QR code you can scan to make it easier if you are in person and have provided 
links in the chat if you are online. 

If your group is new to General Service, please register your group at that time as well. If you 
are a visitor and just want to receive emails, you can add yourself to the email only option.  

If you have any questions, please reach out to me during the meeting in person or in the 
chat. 

 

My email: registrar@aasuffolkgs-ny.org  
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